
 

 

 

 

Game Rescheduling Information 
 
  

Game rescheduling has always been a difficult 
process for our league, primarily due to the 
coordination effort required to do so.  Here is the 
process for coaches to follow: 
 
 

1)       Reschedule only if you know in advance that you will not have enough 
players to field a team 

2)       You are allowed to “borrow” a player from another team.  Let the Coach 
Administrator know in advance of this via email. 
3)       Contact the other coach to let him/her know you will be short players.  Ask 
the other coach if they have enough subs to loan players to you throughout the 
game. 
4)       If no other options to fill your team out for a game – look to reschedule. 

  

Contact our Game Scheduler Jessica Pederson 
at Schedule@ayso803.org to begin the process. 
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